Subject: FW: Reference 1043532

From:

Sent: 12 July 2012 13:33
To: Rudman, Grace
Subject: Reference

Dear Grace Rudman

I am emailing regarding the application by the food shop at 16 Park Parade,
Harlesden, NW10 for a licence to sell alcohol 24 hours.

I object to this application for several reasons:

1 There will be an increase in anti-social behaviour. The area close to this
shop has a history of anti-social behaviour which I feel certain has been well-
documented by the CPOs.

2 There will be an increase in noise. People living close to this shop have
regularly been disturbed by noise levels, especially at night -time when customers
of pubs and clubs are vacating the premises.

3 There will be an increase in litter. This area is already littered

with discarded beer cans and beer bottles despite the best efforts of Brent street
cleaners. If alcohol is made available 24 hours, I believe that an increase in the
amount of litter is inevitable.

Living in the area, I am saddened by the increasing number of people who walk
around Harlesden, or sit on garden walls and doorsteps, even in broad daylight,
drinking alcohol from cans and bottles, no attempt having been made to disguise the
contents of the cans and bottles. Furthermore, it is not unusual to come across

men urinating up against walls in full view of passers-by.

Harlesden is a very deprived area and granting licences to make alcohol more
accessible is unacceptable.

Kind regards,

PS Please treat my personal details, including my address, as confidential. Please
do not pass on my details to the applicant or any third party.

The use of Brent Council's e-mail system may be monitored and communications read in
order to secure effective operation of the system and other lawful purposes.



